
 

 

AE firm Goodwyn Mills Cawood merges with Southland 
Engineering 

May 30, 2024 
 
Architecture and engineering firm Goodwyn Mills Cawood (GMC) is further expanding its services 
through a strategic merger with engineering firm Southland Engineering in Cartersville, Ga. Bringing 
Southland on board fortifies GMC’s site civil engineering team and enhances the firm’s local services by 
adding surveying in Georgia. 
 
Led by Karl Lutjens PE, Southland Engineering has provided engineering, land surveying and land 
planning services for a wide range of developments in North Georgia since 1998, bringing a wealth of 
experience and deep-rooted connections within the region. Their work with local and national 
developers encompasses a variety of projects ranging from commercial, retail, municipal, educational, 
recreational, residential, stormwater and flood, transportation and utilities. The 20-person team has a 
strong, established reputation in the North Georgia region, with a history of successful working 
relationships with clients and business partners throughout their communities. 
 
“Naturally, one of the main considerations with any merger is whether the two teams will fit well 
together. The more we got to know the people at GMC, the more apparent it was that we were aligned in 
our values and mission and that our services complemented each other well,” Lutjens said. “I’m truly 
excited for the opportunities joining GMC will provide for not only our team, but for our clients and 
communities throughout North Georgia.”  
 
Link to original press release: 
https://www.bdcnetwork.com/ae-firm-goodwyn-mills-cawood-merges-southland-engineering  
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